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3rd March 2022 

 
Mr Michael Moynihan, TD., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 

 
PQ ref 10162/22 

“To ask the Minister for Health the status of the establishment of a primary care centre in 

Millstreet, County Cork; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 

Dear Deputy Moynihan, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
An expression of interest for the development of Millstreet PCC was issued in 2019 and there were 
Expressions of Interest received from five separate Developers. Unfortunately there was no response 
to stage 2 of the process by the Developers and it was recommended to re-advertise for this 
development.  
 
Stage 2 is when a Developer provides the following information; 

1. GP Declaration Form 
A signed GP declaration form from local General Practitioners, confirming their interest in the 
Developers proposal (General Practitioners involved should (a) hold a GMS list or (b) assist in 
servicing a GMS list held by another GP within the practice). 
 

2. Signed Compliance Declaration 
A signed Compliance Declaration, stating that prior to proceeding to stage 3 of the process, that the 
Developer is capable of fulfilling all requirements and that they are still interested in making a Stage-3 
submission including a Priced Offer.  
 
The development of all primary care centres is subject to GP commitment and completion of the build 
to HSE specification. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 
Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 


